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Re: Employee Accident

Robert Doran

Tue 23/10/2018 08:50

To:Cyril Liddy <Cyril Liddy@colchester.gov.uk>; Mark Paisley <Mark.Paisley@colchester.gov.uk>; Andrew Williams
<Andrew.Williams@colchester.gov.uk>;

Good morning Clir Liddy,

| have spoken with the operative concerned this morning, he confirmed that he
slipped on the dirt track and hurt his knee when he fell down, Paul informed me
he was in pain for about half an hour but was fine after that, no bruise or
swelling.

Kind regards,
Robert Doran
Duty Manager

Recycling, Waste and Fleet

Coichester Borough Council
01206 282612

From: Cyril Liddy

Sent: 22 October 2018 14:24

To: Robert Doran; Mark Paisley; Andrew Williams
Subject: Re: Employee Accident

Good afternoon Mr. Doran,
Thank you for your prompt reply.

I would be grateful if you would enquire. Even if the incident was minor and
unreported, it would be useful to know if it happened.

The reason is that tomorrow a public inquiry into the closure of level crossings
by Network Rail will examine the case for closing the Paget Rd Wivenhoe
crossing. Part of NR's case is that there are alternative routes. One of them
being via Queens Rd and Anglesea Rd. Clearly if a CBC employee has slipped
on loose shingle at that junction, then it is hardly safe.
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I will be on the move tomorrow, but you can call or text me on 07757 357 795.
Thank you for your assistance.

Cyril.

Cyril Liddy.

Labour & Cooperative Councillor for Wivenhoe.

From: Robert Doran

Sent: 22 October 2018 12:50:04

To: Cyril Liddy; Mark Paisley; Andrew Williams
Subject: Re: Employee Accident

Good afternoon Clir Liddy,

| have returned from annual leave today and to my knowledge | am unaware of

any such incident, | have asked my colleagues if they are aware and they are
not.

If such an incident occurred it has not been reported by the person concerned, |
can make further enquires tomorrow when the crews have returned to work.

Regards,
Robert Doran
Duty Manager

Recycling, Waste and Fleet

Colchester Borough Council
01206 282612

From: Cyril Liddy

Sent: 22 October 2018 12:39

To: Mark Paisley; Robert Doran; Andrew Williams
Subject: Re: Employee Accident

Good afternoon,

Are you in a position to answer my earlier email?

Thank you,
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Cyril.
Cyril Liddy.

Labour & Cooperative Councillor for Wivenhoe.

From: Cyril Liddy

Sent: 19 October 2018 12:58:56

To: Mark Paisley; Robert Doran; Andrew Williams

Subject: Employee Accident

Good afternoon,

| received a report that a recycling operative was injured on shingle at the
corner of Anglesea Rd and Queens Rd Wivenhoe. | would be grateful if you are
able to confirm whether this accident took place and (hopefully) that the
operative was not badly injured?

| look forward to your early reply.

Thank you,

Cyril.

Cyril Liddy.

Labour & Cooperative Councillor for Wivenhoe.
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